
 
BROOKFIELD ARTS COMMISSION 

MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 24, 2014 
 
 
 
ATTENDANCE: Mary Daniel, Ray Dori, Betsy Scott, Marian Miller, John Miller, Ann Amorossi  
 
TREASURER'S REPORT: $2312.41 
 
OLD BUSINESS: FILM FESTIVAL:  So far this is the list of favorite shorts: 
Kismet Diner 
No. 30 
Do I Have To Do Everything? 
Helium 
Superman, Spiderman 
Jonah 
French Chickens 
Mr. Hublot 
Other suggestions were: Room On A Broom, Feral and Possessions.  Ann has asked board members to view 
"Goodbye to the Normals" to see if this is one that we could also show this year.  This is not the final list and 
there are more films to view and decisions to be made. 
 
PUBLIC RELATIONS: Marian Miller and Sue Renz will work together on this. 
 
WINE: We will give one free glass of wine with ticket purchase and will charge $5.00 for additional glasses of 
wine.  We are checking other liquor stores for best prices...Ann will check with liquor store next to Shoprite 
for a good price for 4 cases of white wine.   
 
We have decided on 7:30 pm as a starting time for evening performances and 3:00 pm for the Sunday 
performance. 
 
BENEFACTORS PLAQUE FOR MURAL:  Ann and Marian will check with trophy places for a price, we are not 
sure the place in Brookfield is still in business.  A decision must be made as to where it will be placed in the 
lobby and this will determine size, cost etc. 
 
GLORIA LA POSKA'S ARTWORK:   Several members of the commission are willing to purchase the artwork 
which has been offered to us by Atty Lewis.  The purchase will not be made unless this arrangement has been 
approved by Gloria as well as John and Marian Miller who Gloria has put in charge of her artwork. Our 
purpose is to preserve her artwork and have a permanent display in the Town Hall. Mary is meeting with Atty 
Lewis this week to make sure that this arrangement does not have any illegal ramifications down the road. 
 
Next meeting will be Monday, March 31. 


